From: Expanded Learning [mailto:ExpandedLearning@cde.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 3:08 PM

To: Ginty_Marylo

Subject: 21st Century Final Intent to Award

To: Applicants for 21 Century Community Learning Centers Programs

The Expanded Learning Division (EXLD) is pleased to announce the final award posting for the 21°
Community Learning Centers Program and the After School Safety and Enrichment for Teens Program
available on the California Department of Education (CDE) Web site.

Each year, the EXLD holds back reserve funding until all appeals have been exhausted. Due to the
availability of reserve funding and increased Federal funding for fiscal year 2018, the EXLD was
able to fund additional sites based on their priority status. Those sites are listed on the final award
posting.

The final funding results are available on the CDE Web page Funding and Fiscal Management.

Congratulations to all 2018-19 grantees and best wishes for a successful program!

Thank you,

Expanded Learning Division
California Department of Education
1430 N Street, Suite 3400
Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone: 916- 319-0923

Web site: http://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/ba/

nfacebook.com/CaIifornia ExpandedLearningPrograms

‘, @CaELPrograms

California’s Expanded Learning Programs are an integral part of young people’s education, engaging
them in year-round learning opportunities that prepare them for college, career, and life.



